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This is a tremendous opportunity for the state to bolster its economy. Whenever 

major film and television projects shoot in Oregon, the local economy thrives. More 

and more major productions are being filmed outside of Los Angeles. For years, 

many major projects were shot in Atlanta. Given Oregon’s diverse landscape and 

culture provides an excellent setting for the films that have yet to be seen. For years, 

the limited amount of money allowed to be put into movies has been an anchor 

around our local economy and has stifled creativity to a degree. It would be great to 

get this amount even higher in the near future. 


